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Having 2 people on a train is absolutely necessary.due to poor schedules, being on 

call and unpredictable situations. The Hazzardous materials we transport require you 

to sign a written statement that you picked it up and are keeping an eye from crew to 

crew til it makes it's destination. The conductor is the eyes and ears of the railroad . 

You need 1 skilled employee to drive ,and one employee to navigate the unforseen 

problems that happen in real time . Removing 1 skilled Pearson would make it half 

safe and a danger to the public . Profit should never replace safety.  


